
MASSES FOR THE WEEK           April 23 - 29 
Mon.  7:55 am  Catholic Society of Foresters 
Tue. 7:55 am  Doris Thomas + 
Wed. 7:55 am  Everett Beckler (anniv) + 
Thurs.  7:55 am               Mary Vetter + 
            12:10 pm  Raphael Heier + 
Fri.         7:55 am  James C. Schwan + 
Sat. 5:00 pm  Elsie Herman + 
 7:00 pm  Dennis Sahli (anniv) + 
Sun. 8:30 am  Florence Dix (anniv) + 
             10:30 am  All members of the parish 
  

Lectors                              April 28 - 29 
Sat. 5:00 pm  Geri Sillman 
 7:00 pm  Teri Lewis 
Sun. 8:30 am  Pam Smid 
             10:30 am  Eugene Friedrichsen 
 

Mass Servers                                    April 28 - 29 
Sat. 5:00 pm  B. Weinmeister, L. & M. Dosch 
 7:00 pm  Ken Awe 
Sun. 8:30 am               Katelin & Dillon Stoebner, Spencer Titus 
             10:30 am              Greyson & Logan Piseno, Elizabeth Russell  
            

Music Ministry                             April 28 - 29 
Sat.   5:00 pm  RES Choir 
 7:00 pm  Fionna Rigg/Ellie Litzen 
Sun.   8:30 am  Dave Nikolas 
             10:30 am  St. Mary’s Choir:  Sarah Welsh 
                

Extraordinary Ministers                   April  
Sat.  5:00 pm          Sun. 8:30 am     Sun. 10:30 am 
Linda DeWalt          Debra Dix         Mary Ann Guthmiller 
Ed Korbel          Terry Dosch      Paddy Mehlhaff 
Lance Kallas          Marlene Loebs      Connie Reuer 
Scott Kram          Keith Schumacher      Theresa Russell 
Kim Kram          Marie Schumcher      Kelsie Sather 
Donna Mehlhaff          Pam Smid         Mary Worlie 
Donna Rahm          Arlene Mardian       
                    
Sat. 7:00 pm   
Jeff Hanson   
Sue Hanson   
Terry Kline   

 
 
 

Fourth 
Sunday in the 

Octave of 
Easter 

 
 April 22, 2018 

CHURCH SUPPORT:         April 14-15, 2018 
 

 
Envelopes: $ 17,132.00 
Loose: $ 1,376.50  
Children’s: $ 126.50 
 

 
 
 

Just a 
Thought: 
 
Those funeral 
lunch ladies 
are amazing! 

REMEMBER: 
We REALLY need 
$18,000 a week. 

God has blessed us 
abundantly 

First Communion 

Confirmation 



We pray for the repose of the souls of Joan Palmer, Lukas 
Huber and Peter Schneider buried in Christ.  May those 
who mourn them be filled with comfort and peace. 

your Aberdeen CAtholiC SChool SyStem 

The Aberdeen Catholic School System is so thankful for the 
support of St. Mary's Parish.  Without you, we couldn't carry out 
our mission of 'Instilling Catholic values and promoting academic 
excellence by nurturing mind, body and soul.'    
We invite you to prayerfully consider the Aberdeen Catholic 
School System for your children Kindergarten-12th grade!  
If you are interested in finding out more information, would like 
to schedule a tour or have any questions, please contact Michala 
Heller, at 605-226-2100 or visit us online at aberdeenroncalli.org.  

We serve the King . . . We ARE Cavaliers! 

Sun., April 22 -  Sock Hop - 2:00-4:30 pm - RE Gym 
 

Mon., April 23 -  RHS National Honor Society Induction - 6:30 
 

Tues., April 24 -  Track at Groton - 11:30 am 
  -  Boys Tennis at NSU Courts - 1:30 pm 
     

Wed., April 25 -  RHS Mass - 9:24 am 
  -  RES Mass - 12:10 pm at Sacred Heart 
 

Thurs., April 26   -  RPS Mass - 12:10 pm at St. Mary’s 
  -  Girls Golf at Redfield-Doland - 10 am 
  -  Boys Tennis at Rapid City Christian - 4:30 
   

Sat., April 27 -  Boys Tennis at RC Stevens Invite 
  -  Track at Sisseton - 1 pm 
  -  K-12 Take a Child to School No Uniform Day 
 

Sun., April 28  -  Boys Tennis at RC Stevens Invite 

Roncalli Nearly New Thrift Store  We have something for each 
member of the family. We are open on Tue., Wed., Thurs. & Sat. 
from  12-4 pm and located at 220 N Main St.  We appreciate your 
donations & your business.   

Baccalaureate Mass will be Sunday, May 13 at 8:30 am.  Please 
wear your Graduation gown.  Donuts & coffee will be served in 
the parish hall following Mass. 

Totus Tuus Summer Camp will be July 15-19.  St. Mary’s & 
Sacred Heart Parishes will be hosting this together at St. Mary’s.  
We are looking for a couple of host families to house the team 
members from the diocese (one to house 2 female members and 
one to house 2 male members).  Please contact Dawn at Sacred 
Heart or Sarah at St. Mary’s for more info or to volunteer.       
Registration forms are located at the entrances of the church. 

Tired of kids watching TV, playing video games and saying, "I'm 
bored!"?  Sign them up for the Roncalli SonShine Patch Summer 
Program.  Weekly themes, field trips, outdoor fun, picnic lunches 
and more for children PreK-4th grade. Reasonable rates and flexi-
ble scheduling.  Program runs May 30-August 14.  Call Roncalli 
Primary at 225-3460. 

Youth Group Rummage Sale  Saturday, April 28 
from 8-1 pm.  Donated items can be dropped off at the 
parish office.  Also looking for volunteers to help set 
up Friday after school & tear down Saturday afternoon.  

Call Sarah at 229-4422 if you can help. 

life At St. mAry’S: 
 

Blood Drive today in the parish hall from 9:15-12:30. 
 

Breakfast this Sunday, April 22 following the 8:30 Mass.  Warm 
caramel rolls, muffins, scrambled eggs, & fruit.  
 

Final Beatitude reflection this Sun., April 22 at 7 pm in the hall.   
 

Congratulations to all the students who received the gift of the 
Holy Spirit last Sunday. 
 

Confirmation DVD was recorded professionally the cost is $20. 
To order one, contact Sarah Barstad at 229-4422 by April 23rd. 
 

Baptism class will be held on Tues., April 24 at 7 pm in the hall.   
 

Next Sunday will be taking up a collection for the Catholic Home 
Mission Appeal.  Envelopes are located at the entrances of the 
church. 
 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word will be during the 10:30 Mass 
next Sun., April 29 in the  hall. 

The 64th  annual St. Mary’s Spring Luncheon will be Sat., May 
5, in the parish hall beginning at noon.  Cost of the luncheon is 
$10 & reservations can be made by calling Judy at 225-3530 by 
Thurs. May 3.  Salads are needed.  If you are willing to make a 
salad or work, call Marie Schumacher 226-1308/380-0679 or 
Linda DeWalt 225-2095. Salads may be brought to the parish hall 
between 8:30 & 10:00 am Sat., May 5. 

Join us at the Light of the World retreat for an opportunity to 
reflect on your faith and be refreshed. The retreat will take place 
Saturday & Sunday April 28 & 29, concluding Monday evening 
April 30, at Sacred Heart Church in Aberdeen. Please contact 
Alice Houghton to register (home: 225-7322, cell: 290-7916). 
There is no cost to attend, but there is a free will donation.  

Aberdeen Roncalli Catholic School System invites applications 
for the following positions:  PreK-2 Principal and Ag Instruc-
tor.  Positions open until May 31.  Preschool Teacher.  This posi-
tion open until May 10.  We offer qualified applicants competitive 
salaries, benefits and the opportunity to work in a faith-filled envi-
ronment.  To apply submit letter of interest, application, resume, 
transcripts, credentials and a copy of current teacher’s certifi-
cate.  Send  to 1400 N. Dakota St., Aberdeen, SD 57401 or email 
jeff.simmons@aberdeenroncalli.org.  Job description and         
application may be accessed at aberdeenroncalli.org. 

ACSS President/Superintendant. This position can only be applied 
for through Dakota Education Consulting.  Please go to their web-
site to apply, http://dakotaedconsulting.org .  Position open until 
May 2. 

 

Congratulations to Matthew Sperry and Noah Knapp on receiv-
ing the Aberdeen Knights of Columbus, Council 820, scholar-
ships.  These Roncalli High School seniors will each received a 
$250.00 scholarship to be used as they continue their education. 

The South Dakota Knights of Columbus will be sponsoring 
Father McGirney Camp Sunday, June 3 - Tuesday, June 5 at 
Broomtree Retreat Center.  Open to young Catholic men ages 14-
19.  Camp will be based on the 4 principles of the order; charity, 
unity, fraternity & patriotism.  No cost to attend.  Contact John 
Limoges at 214-4832 or johnalimoges@hotmail.com 


